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KEY ACCESSCOVE PROJECT
MEETING IN STOCKHOLM

 VET CURRICULUM 

The AccessCoVE consortium
gathered this July at the KTH Royal
Institute of Technology (Sweden) to
coordinate the next steps of the
project. This key meeting was
essential to strengthen
collaboration, align objectives, and
move from planning to
implementation of the Centre of
Vocational Excellence in
Accessibility. 

One of the core topics was the
collaborative review of the curriculum
under development. The consortium is

working on training programs for two
new professional roles: accessibility
consultancy and certification. These
programs will combine technical and

practical skills, adapted to national
contexts but built on a shared European

foundation.
www.aaccesscove.org
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Read More

 

https://accesscove.org/accesscove-partners-meet-in-stockholm/


COMMITMENT TO
DIGITAL ACCESSIBILITY

AccessCoVE’s work goes beyond
content: it also focuses on
accessible platforms and learning
tools. In Stockholm, partners
discussed audits, support
materials, and improvement
processes to ensure inclusive
digital environments for all
learners. Accessibility is also
built through assistive
technology.

AccessCoVE is moving steadily
into the implementation phase.
The next milestones include
finalizing training materials,
launching pilot programs for new
professional profiles in
accessibility, organizing the first
Innovation Competition, and
announcing the scientific
conference and scientific journal
of AccessCoVE.

NEXT STEPS:
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